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    Beachwood Breeze

     


          P.O. Box 17385

                            Jacksonville, FL  32245

           Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                       December 2011
         Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays from the BCA Officers

                                                    Update of Reopening Community Center
A recent tour of the community center reveals great progress.  The rooms are divided and two large ADA

compliance bathrooms are being tiled.  Workers were on duty assigned to working on drywalls, installing 

cabinets, grout work and more.  There is also a large concrete patio area on the east side of the center.  The

community center will soon look modern, great and useful for the first time in many years! 

At the last civic meeting Mr. Craig Fuce, with River Region Human Services, shared his experience planning

youth and senior activities.  He is excited about working with the residents in Beachwood.   






        Thank you to Volunteers
      We took a break from printing a newsletter for October and November giving our delivery volunteers a much

      needed break.  Their assistance is truly appreciated and we want to thank all the volunteers who give their time
      to distribute the Beachwood Breeze.  As a reminder, if you want to review past newsletters, you can find them 
      at: http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood then click on Our Info and then Newsletter Archive.
     Nominations for Officers Next Meeting

At             At the next meeting, we will accept nominations for officers.  If you have attended at least 3 meeting in 2011, 
                 you qualify to participate in voting.    
**Tractor Trailer Are Not Allowed in Subdivisions**
At              There are several operators of semi-tractors parking their trucks in the subdivision.  Please remember this

                  is not allowed by city ordnance: Sec. 656.411. Parking and placement of certain vehicles and 

               equipment in all residential and CO, CRO, CCG-1 and CN Districts. (1)   The following vehicles
                    and equipment, subject to the license classifications set forth in F.S. § 320.08, shall not be parked or located in off-street 
                    parking lots, access to highways, on private property in a residential district or in the CO, CRO, CCG-1 or CN districts, or on
                    any public right-of-way in a residential, CO, CRO, CCG-1 or CN district, except as may be required for normal loading or 
                    unloading of such vehicles and during the time normally required for service at dwellings or at structures or activities  

                    permitted or permissible in these zoning districts by the terms of the Zoning Code: . . . . . (f)   Semi-trailers drawn by a truck 
                    tractor by means of a fifth-wheel arrangement. 

                    It would be greatly appreciated if those concerned would make arrangements for alternative parking locations.






Locate Sexual Predator Alert
Check status of sexual predators at www.coj.net, then Sheriff’s Office, then scroll down to Offender Watch in blue shaded area, then click on tab Search For Offenders In Your Area at top of page.  Finally, type in your address and a map with locations of predators is displayed.
         ============================================================================

             Next Meeting – Tuesday, December 20, 2011 at 7:30 pm 

                   Temporarily under the pavilion across from Community Center
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